
{unc nRVAL PRODUCTS 7 _77/, ,

'

W

Division of Untted Nuclear Corporation 67 Sandy Desert Road Te ephone 203/848-1511
A Uf1C RESOURCES Company Uncasune Connecticut 06382

,

In reply, please refer fq g.
to: NIS-80-4-28 , fy %,

jQ ' '

April 16, 1980

fe
'j

giVED c .
e f

-

t APR2 GiO 'Mr. James G. Partlow, Chief l ZJ o, ,, SEQ 3
Material Control & Accountability

h~/Licensing Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission \ /

@Washington, D. C. 20555 'q ,
-

Subject: Docket No. 70-371 Ng
SNM License No. 368 g
Uranium Measurements O

OOCK5TE6'
'

9Reference: 1. Letter - J. G. Partlow To W. F. Kirk USNRQ
'

-

On Subject, Dated February 29, 1980 ljyf g g

2. Letter - J. G. Partlow To W. F. Kirk { ,$ g '"'

On The Fundamental Nuclear Material u C;c;
ffControl Plan, Dated March 27, 1980 g

p 6>
Dear Mr. Partlow:

UNC recognizes the vulnerability of the Chemistry Laboratory
to an individual illness and the importance of the Laboratory
for NRC Regulatory compliance. To improve the Chemistry Labora-
tory organization and to ensure that the Chemistry Laboratory
will be able to attract and maintain qualified personnel, the
organizational structure of the Chemistry Laboratory is being
revised.

Previously, the Chemistry Laboratory Foreman reported to the
Manager of the Chemistry and Metallurgy Laboratories. Only the
Chemistry Laboratory Foreman was qualified to respond to measure-
ment control situations and to provide analyst training.

The revised organization will elevate the Chemistry Laboratory "
Foreman to a new position, that of Chief Chemist. In addition,
another position will be established in the Chemistry Laboratory
for an individual capable of acting in the absence of and backing
up the Chief Chemist. Both the Chief Chemist and the new position
will be qualified to analyze for total uranium, to respond to
measurement control situations, and to provide analyst training.
UNC is confident that these changes will assure the continuedt

ability of the Division to comply with Regulatory requirements.
These changes will be implemented by the end of May, 1980.
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Mr. James G. Partlow, Chief April 16, 1980
Material Control & Accountability

UnC . U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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The revision to the Fundamental Nuclear Material Plan, in
reply to Reference No. 2, will include the following minimum
qualifications of Chemistry Laboratory personnel:

Laboratory Manager shall have a college degree in a
technical field and at least two (2) years experience

( in the nuclear field.

Chief Chemist shall have at least two (2) years of
college training and two (2) years experience in an
analytical laboratory, or equivalent.

Chief Chemist backup shall have at least two (2) years !
! experience in an analytical laboratory, or equivalent. I

Both the Chief Chemist and backup person must be qualified
to perform uranium analysis, to respond to measurement
control situations, and to train technicians.

Should there be any questions, please contact Mr. John Hartigan
at our facility.

Very truly yours,

/f[ . D<

W. F. Kirk, Manager
Nuclear & Industrial Safety
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